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Members of the Committee, 

 

In my 40 years of being in and around government, I do not recall having seen the 

democratic party act with such recklessness in placing an economic burden so 

unfairly on ordinary people.  In case you have not heard the news, major employers 

are leaving Oregon in droves.  Why?  High taxes and unaccountable governmental 

entities and poor education.   

 

We are NOT getting what we are paying for.  After 2 and1/2 years in Oregon it is not 

at all certain that the state will remain a viable location for my family much longer.  In 

the meantime, please know that the taxes in this bill will come back to haunt each of 

you who vote for it. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Gentle 


